
 
 

VASILOPITA 
 

January 9, 2022 

 

Happy New Year!  Because of COVID19 we will 
not be having our Philoptochos Vasilopita 

Luncheon this year, instead… 

 

Philoptochos ladies this year will be baking Vasilopitas for 
purchase by parishioners.  We will be taking orders until 

December 20, and you may make a donation to Philoptochos 
for one of the breads.  The bread will be available for pick up 

Sunday, January 9, after divine liturgy.   

We thank you in advance for your continued support.   

 

Please place your order and return the order form and 
donation to the church office or mail it to Denna Tsatsaronis at 
13629 Peach Avenue, Livingston, CA 95334 or Dena Brown at 

914 Mount Vernon Drive, Modesto, CA 95350 

 

Orders must be received by December 20, 2021 

 

 Name: __________________________ 

 Address: ________________________ 

 Phone Number: __________________ 

 Donation: _______________________ 

   


